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1923.

Dear Sir Arthur,

In my letter of December 1st 
I promised I would send you a list of 
names of those I thought it desirable 
should be asked to attend any general 
meeting of the Committee of Hygiene, 
and I now attach the list hereto.

I have always felt there were 
not sufficient prominent Montrealers 
connected with this society, and I think 
it would be well to invite some, if not 
all, of those whose names I have given 
you, in the hope that they will become 
interested in the ;ork. Otherwise, I 
think it will be very difficult for you 
to get the amount of money you spoke of 
as being required.

Yours very truly,
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General Sir Arthur Currie, G.C.M.G., 
Principal,

McGill University,
Montreal, p. q.
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